
 
 

Working Together For Excellence 

NEWSLETTER 
8th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Mrs L Davies is now working for 3 days each week as Executive Headteacher at our school. She will be working 
with Mr Fletcher on school development priorities. 
Mrs Davies has met the children and has commented on how polite and engaging they are.  
 
Ofsted 
Thank you for your support during our recent Ofsted inspection. We are hoping that the report will be available 
before Christmas.  
 
Parents’ Evening 
You should have received a notification from the Parent App for Parents’ evening next week. Please remember 
to fill it in so we can organise the appointments. 
 
Attendance 
Last term, the children’s overall attendance was 94%. This is really good news and I hope that this trend will 
continue so that we can get to 95% or more. Don’t forget that if your child is ill, you must report it to the school 
office on the first day of absence.  
 
Trips, visits and events 
On Friday morning, 11th November, the children in Year 1 – Year 6 will be going to the Cineworld to see Sonic the 
Hedgehog 2.  
  
In the afternoon, the Year 5 and 6 children will be visiting the Royal British Legion museum as part of our 
Remembrance Day activities. 
 
Some of the children will be laying a wreath on behalf of the school at the Cenotaph in Runcorn at 3pm on Sunday 
13th November. You are all welcome to come along.  
 
Monday 14th November marks the start of National Anti-Bullying Week. The children (and adults) are invited to 
wear different coloured socks next Monday 14th November, to celebrate our differences and remind us that we 
are all unique 
 
END OF TERM EVENTS 
Christmas will be upon us before we know it. We are planning several concerts and events. Please put the dates 
in your diary! 
 

 Wednesday 14th December 2pm – Year 1 & 2 Nativity 

 Thursday 15th December 9:30am – EYFS Nativity 

 Tuesday 20th December 5pm – KS2 Christmas Concert 
 
 
Lost Property 
We would be grateful if all parents and carers could check that clothes, shoes, bags and lunch boxes still have 
clearly marked names on them so that we can return items to children more easily. Thank you. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support for our school. 
 
Mr. Fletcher 
Acting Headteacher 


